TOGIAK SCHOOL NEWSLETTER



Waqaa!

Our Huskies have begun the school year with a strong start! We are excited to see the growth in learning for our students as we embark upon the second quarter. Our Huskies' school vision is: Together, we create a safe, respectful, and culturally sensitive environment where learning, preserving, and application of values will create lifelong learners that promote individual and community success for students in the future they choose.

Keeping Togiak School's vision in mind, we have been identified by Alaska Department of Education & Early Development as an institution that will receive additional support to create a School Success Plan. This means the school will receive federal dollars to support and provide high-quality curriculum and instruction that enables children to meet the Alaska Academic Standards.

Last year, a School Success Team was created to define the school's targeted work for the year to raise achievement for all students. This year, the team will also continue to work collaboratively to set measurable goals and indicators to help monitor student learning throughout the year. This is a three-year plan based on data collected through the reviews and created in collaboration with school and community members.

The School Success Team consistently meets to review the progress towards meeting the goals of the plan. Through September 30, individual actions for the first year of implementation are at various stages of completion including:

Year 1 Milestone Completion Rate

Implementation of evidence based Tier 1 instructional strategies for reading	Approximately 25% complete
Create and implement School Leadership Team that included school and community members	Approximately 25% complete
Develop and implement a schoolwide Social & Emotional Learning plan	Approximately 15% complete

The School Success Plan is online at - https://www.swrsd.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=61
Togiak's staff, administration, and Southwest Region School District are dedicated to help improve student achievement so students may learn, adapt, succeed, and lead. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to Dr. Mary Ann Chapman for our middle school and high school, and Mr. Aaron Anderson for our elementary school.

Quyana



TOGIAK SCHOOL PO Box 50 Togiak, Alaska 99678

> Phone (907) 493-5829 Fax (907) 493- 5933

Mary Ann Chapman, HS/MS Principal mchapman@swrsd.org

Margie Frost, Secretary mfrost@swrsd.org

#MakeWayForTogiak



Aaron Anderson, Elem Principal aanderson@swrsd.org